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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

MEETING NOTES OF SEPTEMBER 3, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Christensen and held at Waterwheel Park. 
Present: Case, Christensen, Lutke, and Bahle 
Absent: Smith, Suppes & Yoder 
Staff present: Petroskey& Larrea 
 
Park Update: 
 
The DPW staff arrived and removed that portion of the snow fence to allow for a partial 
opening of Waterwheel park.  Larrea stated that he hoped there would be a complete opening 
of the park next spring.   Larrea noted that the project came in under budget.  Future 
improvements include a gazebo, an ADA compliant sidewalk, and additional trees planted.  
Larrea added that signage would be placed to let users know that the no mow strip will remain 
in place as the restoration project continues.  Members asked about a bridge, bathroom 
relocation, name and picnic tables.  Larrea stated that these items will be addressed in the near 
future. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 
Meeting notes submitted by Dorothy Petroskey, Clerk. 
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